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RESPONSE OF WATER MANAGEMENT SERVICES INC. TO NOVEMBER 28, 2023 LETTER: 

This is to advise that the data request received does not apply to Water Management Services, Inc. This 

utility does not have a parent company and the proposed amendment does not apply to our corporation. 

l s/Catherine Hopkins, Water Management Services Inc. 




